
Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board Agenda 27 April 2005 

3. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 3.1 CLEAN HEAT PROJECT 
 
  Cr Richard Budd and Mike Gaudin from Environment Canterbury would like to address the 

Board regarding the Clean Heat Project. 
 
 3.2 CANTERBURY WOMEN’S CLUB  
 
  Lynette Hardie Wills from the Canterbury Women’s Club Working Group would like to address 

the Board to request financial assistance to help retain the Canterbury Women’s Club facilities 
as a space for women to meet in the centre of Christchurch. 

 
  Staff Recommendation 
 
  That the Board refer the application to the metropolitan funding adviser for consideration, as it 

is for the benefit of women across Christchurch. 
 
 3.3 KIMIHIA LEARNING CENTRE 
 
  Nan Caldwell from Linwood College would like to address the Board regarding the Kimihia 

Learning Centre. Nan will update the Board on proposed building dates, future plans and 
overall general developments for the teen parent centre which will also have a licensed early 
childcare centre on site. 

 
 3.4 BOARD DECISION - BROWNLEE RESERVE CONCEPT PLAN 
 
  Jane Bryden and Kathryn Cowley would like to address the Board regarding the Board’s 

decision on the 23 March 2005 on the Brownlee Reserve Concept Plan.  
 
 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made


